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05 May 2022 
 
 
Dear Parent/Carer, 
 

 
Level 3 BTEC Business Studies Examination - May 19th 2022 

 
 
As you may already know, there is a Level 3 BTEC Business Studies examination on May 19th at 9am. 
This is a key component of the course and makes a significant contribution to the final grade.   
 
 
The content for this examination can be found on pages 49 – 54 of this specification: 
https://qualifications.pearson.com/content/dam/pdf/BTEC-Nationals/Business/2016/specification-and-
sample-assessments/BTECNationals_Bus_ExDip_Spec.pdf 
 
 
We would be expecting students to be completing a minimum of an hour a day revision outside of 
school hours at the moment and this should be increasing to 2 hours a day as we get nearer the exam.  
There are many different revision strategies available and different ones suit different students.  This 
guide has some very useful techniques for revision and some advice on motivation: 
https://www.lovelearningtutors.com/main-blog/how-to-revise 
 
 
In addition, when students are revising it is imperative that they have no distractions such as phones 
near them. 
 
 
To support the students, we are offering interventions every morning and lessons are focused on the 
specific areas that their recent mock examination highlighted. 
 
 
If you have any questions about the examination, please contact the Business Studies team – Miss C 
Shanahan (cshanahan@buckinghamschool.org) or Mr J Ryan (jryan@buckinghamschool.org). 
 
 
Kind regards 
 
 
 
 
Clodagh Shanahan      Joe Ryan 
Curriculum Leader, Business      Teacher, Business 
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